FOLEY & ASSOCIATES, INC.

Charles H. Foley, MHSA cfoley@foleyandassociates.com

John P. Kniery jkniery@foleyandassociates.com

HAND DELIVERED

RECEIVED

March 25, 2016

MAR 2 5 2016

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, Illinois 62761

Re: Project No. 16-011, Northbrook

Behavioral Hospital

Dear Ms. Avery:

Please accept the enclosed letter of support from Scott E. Stolarick, LCPC, Program Director, ARBOR Counseling Center, Ltd. for the above referenced project.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

John P. Kniery

Health Care Consultant

JPK/kah

Enclosures

Office: 217/544-1551



Fax: 217/544-3615

ARBOR

Counseling Center, Ltd.

January 7, 2016

Mr. David Schoon Assistant Director/Economic Development Coordinator Village of Northbrook Development & Planning Services 1225 Cedar Lane Northbrook, IL 60062

RE: US HealthVest's Proposed Behavioral Hospital in Northbrook

Dear Mr. Schoon,

This letter is in support of US Healthvest's proposed behavioral hospital in Northbrook.

There is an unmet need in the surrounding area for specialized psychiatric services that is resulting in patients being deferred or denied treatment. Approval of US HealthVest's application will increase access to these important services.

We often find a lack of quality inpatient psychiatric resources in our community. Having this as a resource would be a valued option to many social service providers and the community alike.

I urge you to support the approval of US HealthVest's behavioral hospital and thank you for your assistance in providing access to care.

Sincerely,

Scott E. Stolarick, LCPC

Program Director

Arbor Counseling Center, Ltd.

cc: The Board of Trustees, Ms. Sandra Frum, Village President



Charles H. Foley, MHSA cfoley@foleyandassociates.com

HAND DELIVERED

John P. Kniery jkniery@foleyandassociates.com

RECEIVED

MAR 2 5 2016

March 25, 2016

HEALTH FACILITIES & SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Ms. Courtney Avery, Administrator
Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, Illinois 62761

Re: Project No. 16-011, Northbrook Behavioral Hospital

Dear Ms. Avery:

Please accept the enclosed letter of support from Dean Reschke M.S. LMFT, Clinical Director, Elk Grove Township Youth Services for the above referenced project.

Sincerely,

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.

John P. Kniery

Health Care Consultant

JPK/kah

Office: 217/544-1551

Enclosures



Fax: 217/544-3615



January 7, 2016

Mr. David Schoon Assistant Director/Economic Development Coordinator Village of Northbrook Development & Planning Services 1225 Cedar Lane Northbrook, IL 60062

RE: US HealthVest's Proposed Behavioral Hospital in Northbrook

Dear Mr. Schoon,

This letter is in support of US Healthvest's proposed behavioral hospital in Northbrook.

There is an unmet need in the surrounding area for specialized psychiatric services that is resulting in patients being deferred or denied treatment. Approval of US HealthVest's application will increase access to these important services.

As Clinical Director of Elk Grove Township Youth Services, I can attest to the discrepancy between the need for urgent psychiatric care and the available resources to meet this need. At a critical moment, many find that there is nothing for them.

I urge you to support the approval of US HealthVest's behavioral hospital and thank you for your assistance in providing access to care.

Sincerely,

Dean Reschke M.S. LMFT

Clinical Director

Elk Grove Township Youth Services

cc: The Board of Trustees, Ms. Sandra Frum, Village President